Join us in Welcoming our New Tribal Council at a

Community Potluck Dinner

Friday March 17, 2017
At the Quechan Community Center
6pm-9pm

Bring your favorite:
main dishes
sides
desserts or
drinks
Enjoy good food, conversation and traditional entertainment.
Youth Volunteers needed to help serve and set up.

All Community Members Welcomel!

For more information contact Rose Phipps
928-488-3318




